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Each school completes an annual Community Report which they share with their families and 
community members. The school report covers the school demographics, the staff at that site, 
progress on their current school goal, school goals for the upcoming school year, and highlights 
from the past year. The school report is shared with the division and the informs some of the 
content of the divisional Community Report. 
 
 
The public can find the school report on each school website under the heading “Our School”. 
Trustees can find all school reports in the “Libraries” section of ESB. 
 
 
The divisional Community Report can be found on each school website under the heading “Our 
School” and can also be found on the divisional website under the heading “Division” and then 
the title “Plans & Reporting”. 
 
 
Hard copies of the divisional Community Report are available at any school or site in Sunrise 
School Division. 


